
Durham Police Department 
86 Dover Road 

Durham, New Hampshire 03824 
 

M E M O R A N D U M 
 
 
To:  Michael Behrendt, Planner 
 
From:  Dave Kurz, Chief of Police 
 
Re:  Slania Enterprises – 12 Jenkins Court 
 

 
In reviewing the proposal from Slania Enterprises to install a concrete pad to enable 
outside dining for the Bamee Thai Restaurant at 12 Jenkins, I have the following 
comments: 
 
 This is a great addition to solve the challenge of servicing diners during the 

Covid-19 pandemic and fits appropriately within this area of restaurants. 
 
 Lighting on the patio should be directed away from Jenkins Court so as not to 

impact vehicles traveling upon Jenkins Court. 
 
If you have any questions pertaining to my suggestions, please do not hesitate to 
contact me. 


